
 

 

 

Autumn one in Year 2 

 

   

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Other information 

English Maths Reading 

 

We are 
reading… 

   

Our PE days will be on a 

Monday afternoon with Mrs 

Jones and a Wednesday 

afternoon with Mrs 

Dunning. 

 

Our Geography topic is 

‘The British Isles’ where 

we will be learning about 

countries and working on our 

map skills! 

 

This half term, we 

will be reading the 

book ‘Troll Swap’ by 

Leigh Hodgkinson. 

We will be learning to 

use past and present 

tense, expanded noun 

phrases and writing 

character 

descriptions. 

 

Alongside our English 

lessons, we will be 

continuing with the 

final phase of Little 

Wandle phonics before 

transitioning into a 

Little Wandle spelling 

programme.   

The children are continuing to read using 

the Little Wandle scheme. They will read at 

school 3x a week and their books are 

changed on a Friday.  

 

Please remember to record any reading in 

their reading diary.  

 

In addition, reading to your child and 

discussing stories/books develops their 

range of vocabulary and their love for 

books.  

 

 

We will be following the White Rose 

Maths programme of study and 

beginning this first term with Place 

Value before moving on to addition and 

subtraction. 

 

 

Homework will be given out on a Friday via 

Tapestry and is due in on the following 

Wednesday. 
 

Other dates for your diary: 

• 17th September – PSHE day (own 

clothes) 

• 1st October – School photographs 

 


